


November 5, 2019 

 

 

Apple, Inc. 
One Apple Park Way 
Cupertino, CA 

 

 

Dear Apple, Inc. 

 

I am writing to say that I really like using the iPhone 11. The camera is very good and I like the wireless 
earbuds that I got at the same time. I will probably always be a fan of Apple devices. 

 

My first iPhone was the iPhone 8 and it worked really well. Please keep making good phones. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jackson S. 

4686 US Hwy 84 Bypass 

Thomasville, GA 31792 


